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Preserving the Past    Planning for the Future 
 

 

CITY OF NEWTON 
Planning and Development Board 

April 25, 2023 
 
To: The Honorable City Council President, Susan Albright 
City of Newton 
1000 Commonwealth Avenue 
Newton, MA 02459 
 
CC:  Honorable Newton City Councilors 
              Planning & Development Board  
 
SUBJ: Planning & Development Board Recommendation on Docket #227-22 
Request for ordinance to regulate embodied carbon in new construction 
 
Dear Honorable Council President Albright:  
 
The Planning and Development Board joined with the Zoning and Planning 
Committee for the April 24th public hearing on the above petition. 
Following the close of the public hearing on the request, the Planning & 
Development Board voted 6-0-1 (Director Heath abstaining) to recommend 
approval of this zoning amendment.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Kelley Brown, Chair 
 

   

 
 
 
 
 

Ruthanne Fuller 
Mayor 

 
 

Barney Heath 
Director 

Planning & Development 
 

 
Members 

Kelley Brown, Chair 
Kevin McCormick, Vice Chair 

Lee Breckenridge, Member 
Amy Dain, Member 

Peter Doeringer, Member 
Jennifer Molinsky, Member 

Barney Heath, ex officio 
Laxmi Rao, Alternate 

Jyothsna Buddharaju, Alternate 
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